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The presentation was organized as part of the WP 2 Capacity Building for Internationalization through staff 
training and equipment upgrade. The event was attended by students and staff from all Montenegrin universities. 
During the event, a presentation on the possibilities for staff and student mobility was presented.  
 
Currently, cooperation with Montenegro takes place in two programs, namely Erasmus+ International Credit 
Mobility (ICM) 2020 (KA107) and Erasmus+ "International Dimension" KA171. In both programs, we cooperate with 
the University of Montenegro, which is our strategic and long-term partner. Based on the available funds and 
interest, we also talked about expanding cooperation, for the possibility of cooperation with the other two 
universities. The one-hour promotional meetings were attended by representatives of international services and 
students.  

Presentations were organized at all Montenegrin universities: 7 November 2022 at the University of Montenegro 
(17 participants), 8 November 2022 at the Mediterranean University (10 participants) and 9 November 2022 at the 
University of Donja Gorica. 

The University of Ljubljana cooperates with various countries in the Erasmus+ program in the Western Balkan 
region. The deadline for nominations is on 15 November and after reviewing the current situation and available 
funds, given the very good response from Montenegrin universities and their students, we will redirect unused 
funds to incoming student mobility and enable them to cooperate with the University of Ljubljana and co-financing 
of mobility with the help of the Erasmus+ program.  
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